
 
 

 

 

 

Board of Education Report: FY2024-2025 Bus Sales 

To:   Dr. Andy Barrett, Superintendent  
   Board of Education  
From:   Todd Latham, Assistant Superintendent – Business Services 
Date:    Tuesday, June 3, 2024 
Meeting:  Monday, June 10, 2024 
 
Agenda Item:   FY 2024-2025 Sale of 72-Passenger Buses 
Policy Reference:    4:80 – Accounting and Audits  

 

The Business Office recommends to the Board of Education and Superintendent the following list of 
Disposition of District Property.  

1. The buses are no longer needed for school purposes. 
2. The buses are unnecessary as they have been replaced with new propane buses. 
3. The total value exceeds a diminutive value. 
4. Designated buses were not purchased with state or federal grants- local dollars only. 

The Business Office recommends the Board of Education accept a proposal from Central States Bus to sell 
Fifteen (15) 2019 72-Passenger buses at a total sale price of $487,500.    

Recommended Motion:  The Board of Education approves the Treasurer to dispose of district property and sell 
Fifteen (15) 2019 72-Passenger buses to Central States Busing in the amount of $487,500. 

 

ATTACHMENT(S): List of Buses by Fleet Number and Offered Price   
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